JAPANESE LANGUAGE

CBSE introduced Japanese Language at class VI in its school in the academic year 2006-07. It will be extended to class VII in 2007-08. For the syllabus  in Japanese Language click here and other details for class VII , please click here.

Schools that are desirous of introducing Japanese Language in Class VII during 2007-08 may write to:

The Education Officer (H & L)

CBSE, 2, Shiksha Kendra

Community Center,

Preet Vihar 

Delhi-110092

E-mail: manip.cbse@nic.in
Course materials for class VII are being prepared. As soon as they are ready for distribution, schools would be informed.

